
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

March 1-5, 1976· 

Monday, March 1 

7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, March·2 

10:00 a.m. 

4:15 and 5:JOp.m. 

8:00 p.m. •• 

Wednesday, March 3 
10:00 a.m.· 

Thursday, Mar.ch 4 
10: 00. a .m .• • · 

4:15 and_,5:30p.m. 

Friday, March 5 
10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

THEOLOGICAL GERMAN 
COURSE: 

THE INAUGURATION OF 
PRESIDENT WILLIAM 
RANDALL: LOLLEY: 

Vol. III, No.22 

Fellowship Club Spring Seminar. The third in a 
series of three classes taught by Dr. Richard 
Hester. Bethea Room 

Carver-Barnes Lecture Series presented by Dr. 
Robert McAfee Brown in Binkley Chapel. General 
topic: Story as a Mode of Theological Communi-

. C$-tion. Lecture I - "Once Upon a Time ... n· 

Intramural Basketball: Sweathogs vs. Lolly's 
Pop. Good, Bad and Ugly vs. Cootie Cows. 

The Golden Angels basketball team comprised of 
Southeastern students will play in the semi-
finals of the Salvation Army Tournament at the 
Community Center, 902 Wake Forest Road, Raleigh. 
Come support the team. 

Carver-Barnes Lecture Series with Dr. Robert 
• McAfea Brown. • Lecture II - "From Frodo Baggins 

to the Pilgr~m People." 

Carver-Barnes Lecture Series with Dr. Robert 
McAfee Brown. Lecture III - "And They Lived 
Happily Everafter." 

Intramural Basketball: Cootie Cows vs. Lolly's 
Pop. Goo_d, Bad and Ugly vs. Sweathogs 

Carver-Barnes Lecture Series with Dr. Robert 
McAfee Brown. Lecture IV "How Does Another 
Story Become My Story?" 

The last chance to join the class is Wednesday·,· 
March 3. The class meets in the Jr. High Room 
at Wake Forest Baptist Church. Textbooks are now 
available. 

The Inaugural Committee wishes to remind the 
students and staff of the Inauguration of Presiden· 
Lolley at 10:00 a.m. in Binkley Chapel on 
Thursday, March 11, 1976. You are cordially 

. invited to particip.~~e .. in ·th~ ·-Inauguration of: • 
(p:~ ·-thi~_d President .'.o/ ._S(?~_t~-~:as_t~·rn Bnp~ist· Theolo_gic·al Sem'inary·. 
Regulnr ··clas~$- ·from -8: OO·n--.m-. • t-c,.-5 :QOp .m·. on Thu;r_~·a,.ay, Mo.'rch 11, have 
been suspended. by the ·fncul ty_ i.n order fo~r faculty, ·st .. udents·· and staf'f 
to shar·e·· in the Inaugural·· o.ctl ~i ties. • Evening _c-losse s on Thursday, Marer. 
11, will be conductetl as. ·usuti.l / • ·Hund-reds of gu~·sts will. be on ··our 
Cilmpus···during·· thi_s '·day:.'.:: l{o.c~h. o·f' ~-~_S ·1n o. scns:o. _.ls n -host or hoSt"eSS to 
these Christian ·friends.· ····_ • >'· ··•.•· , 
'11he .Inaugural L'uncheon ·witJ.. ·be in the S-eminary Cafeteria at 1 :no· p.m. 
Therefore, guests and students who are not invited to attend the 
lunch~on will eat elsewhere. Arrangements are being made by Mr. Rod 



~yard; Mr. Lyman Franklin, and Miss Jeanette Scott to make available 
box lunches at n reasonable price in Mackie Hall. Guests 
who choo·se to eat on campus and students who make no other -dining 
arrangements may purchase a box lunch or· other food in the Seminary 
store. • • • 
The Inaugural Committee·will appreciate your assistance in making this 
Inauguration a memorable event. • 

STUDENTS INTERESTED IN Mr. James Massey of the Church-Minister 
SERVING IN VIRGINIA: Relations Office of the Baptist General· 

Association of Virginia will be on campus 
Wednesday, March 10. 

He will be available during the day to talk with students from 
Virginia and graduating seniors interested in serving in Virginia. 
Appointments to talk with Mr. Massey may be made in the Field Educa-
tion Of'fice. 
Mr. Massey will host a luncheon in the cafeteria at noon on March 10 
for students from Virginia and graduating seniors interested in serving 
in Virginia. 

SPRING ELECTIONS: Don't delay! Any student wishing to be considered 
by the Student Council Nominating Committee for 
the spring election ballot must contact a member 

E.f 2 committee ™, March 4. Contact Richard_.Hicke, Clarence 
Byerly, Nancy Stanton, David Bump, Bert Browning, or Brenda Kneece. 
Officers, class representatives, committee chairpersons, and Seminary 
Council representatives will be elected. 
Nominations will be posted on Friday, March 12. Additional candidates 
may appear on the ballot by following the petitioning procedure 
between March 12th and 19th. Spring elections will be held April 
6th and 7th. 

INTERNSHIPS IN CAMPUS Dr. Jam.es Greene, Director of N.C. Department of 
MINISTRIES: Campus Ministry has announced that there will be 

a·t least four vacancies in Campus Ministry that 
w:ill be filled by Interns during the 1976-77 School year. Locations 
under consideration for-these Internships 'include UNC-Chapel Hill, 

.UNG-Greensboro, UNC-Charlotte, N.C. State, Western Carolina, and 
Wake Forest Univ·ersity. Southeastern students who have completed 
at least half of their M.Div. Program of studies, and who are selected 
for one of these Internshii1s, may be registered for the course M337-
Advanced Practicum In Campus Ministry, and be granted eight hours per 
semester credit for this experience. • 
The Internship is a full time "in·~service-training" ministry. • Competent 
supervision under a Campus Minis'ter· and Dr. Greene is provided. 
Housing and a $200.00 per month (for 9 months) scholarship are avail-
able for each Intern. -
Dr. Greene·· •will be on the Southeastern Campus throughout the day, on 
March 3, 1976, to interview those interested in an Internship. 
Appointments may be made.by contacting Professor Poerschke· (Room 301., 
Stealey). Information about the Advanced Practic~~ is available from 
Professors Harris, McMillan and Poer~chke. 

ANNUAL STUDENT CONFERENCE The Annual Student Conference will be held 
ON MISSIONS AND MINISTRY: March 26, 27, 28 and will center around the 

theme, ncreation and Crea ti vi ty." 
"In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth." We are a 
part of this creation; and_w~:participate by creating. Creativity 
takes various directions: drama, music, the literary arts, the 
visual arts .. The aim of this conference is to experience the meaning 
of man's humanity under God-his mission and his ministry. The creative 
arts will be utilized in an attempt to know, feel, and express our 
individual religious experiences in light of the revelation of God 
in Jesus Christ. 
"In the beginning 'iias the Word, and the Word was with God, and the 
Word was God. 11 

All persons in the "Seminary family" are invited and encouraged to 
attend,participate; and we ask you to invite the college, career, 
and graduate students, in your community of faith to be a part of 
this important event . .{l·registration fee of $2.00 is required of non-
semi,n.ory_ participants... • • Further information concern-
ing registration and housing can be found in the Student Activities 
Office upstairs in Mackie Hall, or by contacting Richard Tumbleston 
556-3224 or Lee Tuten - 556-9921. 
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